
Calling Lakes Cruisers Meeting Minutes 

10Feb17 

Attendance 
 
Bill Hubble, Tim Hollerbaum, Ken Wierl, Darold Eklund, Nelson Ingham, Eric Lunin, Joan Spannier 
 
Meeting called to order by Tim Hollerbaum at 7:19pm 
 
Minutes of previous meeting read by Bill Hubble. Motion to adopt the minutes as read by Eric Lunin 
seconded by Joan Spannier. 
 
Tim Hollerbaum gave a brief update on the club financials. Motion to adopt the financials moved by 
Joan Spannier and seconded by Ken Wierl 
 
Old Business 
 
Indian Head snowmobile club had moved their trail and it no longer connects to ours. The SSA is 
allowing this move. 
 
The SSA denied our appeal to run our trail to Pilot Butte 
 
The new “Your are Here” sign to be built and put in place at Robo’s next year. John McNally to head this 
up. 
 
Dave Miller suggested that we post the GPS co-ordinates at each shelter. We will see if Robert Whiting 
will handle this. 
 
The generator still need to be replaced at Rooster’s. We have one at Tim’s and possibly John will handle 
this. 
 
Treaty 4 land agreement still not resolved. We are waiting for John to handle this. 
 
 
Membership Report 
 
As of 10Feb17 we have 44 paid members and 9 paid sponsors 
 
 
New Business 
 
CLC made a $500.00 donation to Snowarama 
 
CLC purchased a Fort Knox ticket for $150.00 
 
We have a new treasurer Kim Main and she will hopefully have the books caught up and attend the next 
meeting. 



 
We have purchased a new shelter for Deer Creek. Will need to do renovations to it. 
 
We insured the new shelter through SSA for $24,000.00 
The Jimmy has been repaired. The actuator had to be replaced at a cost of $1500.00 
 
Elected officials must be paid members to remain on CLC board. 
 
Ken Wierl moved that we adjourn the meeting and seconded by Darold Ekland 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:20pm 


